
 

 

Message from the Headteacher                        Important Dates to note… 
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 Keep in contact:       Tel:  01295 660258                     

Please check our website for regular updates                           
                                                                                                   Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

                                                         

    

Dear Parents,  
This week our year 6 children rose to the challenge of 

SATS. They were well prepared and attended to these with 

a calmness and due diligence. A big well done to them all!  

You may notice the trim trail is near completion and its 

taking a bit longer than expected due to ropes not being 

shipped on time. This hopefully will be rectified soon so we 

can enjoy the new equipment. I know the children are 

excited to try it out. 

Tomorrow we are celebrating the Royal Wedding and 

children can come in their own clothes sporting red white 

and blue colours for a donation of 50p  

Please do check the calendar for new additions to the 

events schedule.  
 

Have an enjoyable weekend 

Mrs K. Yuen 

18
th

 May – House Group activity – Making Kites for Pentecost 

18th May – Royal Wedding Party in the Playground 

21st May- May Procession 11am (starting at the church) All families are welcome to 

join us for this annual event in honour of Mary. 

24th May – Group Photographs 

w/b 28
th

 May – Half Term 

7th June – Sports Day 

9
th

 June – First Holy Communion 

21st June- New Reception 1st familiarisation session 

7
th

 June – Sports Day 

9th June – First Holy Communion 

21st June- New Reception 1st familiarisation session 

21st June – Years 3-6 Visit to Derngate Theatre for BBC Ten pieces concert 

26th June – Year 5/6 visit to Warwick University - Engineering day 

5th July – Step up morning for children to visit new classes. 

5
th

 July – Juniper Class Strings concert – All welcome 

10th July -  Retreat at Alton Castle for the newly confirmed. 

17
th

 July – Summer production “The Pirates of the Curry Bean” at Chipping Warden 

Village Hall 

19th July – Circus day for the whole school 

20th July - Last Day of Term  …. Leavers assembly – 2pm 
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“a place of educational excellence 

with Christ at its centre” 
 

Value Focus for May - Courage 

 
 

 

                            

            

House Point Totals 

 
 

.   

 

 

1645 2464 

1546 1537 

Email:head@stmarys-pri.northants-ecl.gov.uk                                                        
Website: www.stmarysrc-astonlewalls.co.uk 

             

  

 

 

 

             
 

 

                                                                            
 

                          
 

 

                                                                                      

 

 

 

Polite Notice  
Please refrain from bringing dogs onto the 

school site as this contravenes safeguarding 

and health and safety regulations. Thank you. 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

  
 

 

  
 
      

 

 

 

Flying Kites for Pentecost 
Tomorrow in their House groups each child will make a 

kite and fly them enjoying the power of the wind. This is 

to remind the children of the Holy Spirit as we shortly 

celebrate Pentecost. 

 

 

 

Warwick castle Visit Years 2 and 5 
Year 2 have been studying Castles as part of their 

topic and had an opportunity together with Year 5 

children to re-enact  the Battle of Hastings in the 

Dining Room of Warwick Castle itself. We all had a 

fantastic day. Here are a few photos there are a lot 

more on the website. 
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